
Submitter: Jim Kilinsky  

On Behalf Of: Zero Plastic Waste McMinnville  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB543 

I am deeply concerned about plastic pollution.  30 Rivers in Oregon have been 

studied revealing plastic pollution in all.  When these containers are reused/reheated 

we ingest harmful chemicals into our bodies.  Some of these materials won’t 

breakdown in landfills for 200 years.  We must do all we can to stop the use of angle 

use plastic  

 

 

 


